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The Fish Committee recommends the Commission  
1. place the schedule for the Commission process to consider adoption of the proposed Co-

Manager Hatchery Policy into the Year-at-a-Glance planner, and 
2. adopt the Terms of Reference for a sequence of four workshops on changes in salmon 

hatchery production levels associated with prey enhancement for Southern Resident Killer 
Whales, and ask the staff to propose a preliminary schedule for consideration at the January 
26-28, 2023 Commission meeting. 

https://wdfw.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2022-12/20221208-fc-draft-schedule-co-managers-salmonid-hatchery-policy-12062022.pdf
https://wdfw.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2022-12/20221208-fc-tor-hatchery-production-changes-workshop-fishstaffversion-221114-clean.pdf

